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Statutes Made Obsolete by Trial Court Restructuring 

Request for Public Comment 

The California Law Revision Commission seeks public comment on its 
tentative recommendation relating to statutes made obsolete by trial court 
restructuring. The tentative recommendation addresses the following areas: 

• Court appearance by two-way audiovideo communication (Penal 
Code §§ 977, 977.2). 

• Appellate jurisdiction (Code Civ. Proc. § 904.1(a)(1)(C)). This reform 
would affect both civil and criminal cases. 

• Writ jurisdiction in a small claims case. 
• Statutes that might be construed to confer concurrent jurisdiction on 

the superior courts and the former municipal courts (Bus. & Prof. Code 
§§ 6455, 12606, 12606.2; Code Civ. Proc. §§ 580, 688.010; Food & Agric. 
Code §§ 25564, 29733, 43039, 59289; Gov’t Code §§ 12965, 12980). 

The tentative recommendation is available from the California Law Revision 
Commission, 4000 Middlefield Road, Room D-1, Palo Alto, CA 94303-4739. The 
tentative recommendation is also available at the Commission's website 
(www.clrc.ca.gov) in the pull-down “Reports” menu. 

The Commission often substantially revises its recommendations as a result 
of public comment. To receive timely consideration, comments should be 
submitted by November 1, 2006. 
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